TOWN OF BARNET

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Barnet, VT that the Barnet Planning Commission
will hold a public hearing in the Conference Room of the Town Clerk's Office, 1743 US Rte 5 South,
Barnet on Tuesday April 3, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. This hearing will be held for public review of and comment

on the revision of Barnet's 1997 zoning bylaw pursuant to Title 24 VSA, Chapter 117.

The primary purpose of the proposed zoning bylaw revision is to correct references to State Statutes,

expand flood plain regulations to conform to FEMA recommendations for flood insurance coverage, to

expand conditional uses in some districts and clarify some definitions.
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Copies of the proposed Zoning Bylaw revisions are available at the Barnet Town Clerk's Office

and on the Town wesite http://barnetvt.org.
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